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Dear Prayer Partners, Friends, and Loved Ones, 
San Jose, Costa Rica Monday May 25th, 2009 
 
 

 

 
DEAR FRIENDS (PASTOR) WHO 

WERE OUR HOSTS ON LENGTHY 
TRIP TO LIMON 

ATLANTIC COAST, PRAYING 
TOGETHER AFTER BLESSED 

SERVICE 

  
CRAB AT DARK HOTEL DOOR 

THAT SURPRISED JUDY! 
LAST BUT NOT LEAST RIGO AND 

LAURA A VERY SPECIAL PART OF 
OUR LIVES AND OUR MINISTRY 

TOGETHER 
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Already a very blessed trip and we still have a week more of ministry 
before we return to our apartment in San Diego.  Despite my keeping a 
promise made to Judy to take two days off each week, we are very 
tired.  Enough about us.  Let me tell you what God is doing in Costa 
Rica and Central America. 
 
We have seen the beginnings of genuine revival in several churches.  
As of today we have not seen revival spread throughout Costa Rica.  
During an early morning time of talking with my Lord I was made aware 
that true revival would not come to Costa Rica until the cancer of child 
prostitution was removed from this country and specifically an area 
inhabited and frequented by many "Americans and Canadians" called 
Playas de Jaco.  This Wednesday I will travel to meet with the 
"Christian" mayor of Jaco and then have a meeting and a season of 
prayer with all the pastors of that area.  Our prayer is that God will tear 
down the walls of child prostitution in Jaco as he tore down the walls 
of Jericho.  Please join with thousands that have begun to pray that 
God will remove this cancer of sin from their country. 
  
Please hear my heart! God is doing unbelievable things through the 
ministry HE has called us to.  The messages HE preaches through this 
beat up body express the love HE has placed in our hearts.  A pastor 
can only understand what I am trying to say. Every message is blessed 

with large numbers coming under great conviction and many for the 
first time in their lives "falling in love with our Lord".   Judy intercedes 
as I preach and together after each service we thank HIM for HIS love 
and grace shown during the preaching of HIS word.   There is no vanity 
or pride in what I just wrote, only gratefulness for what HE is doing. 
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During this time in Costa Rica our fellow team member Rigoberto 
(Rigo) has been preaching very fruitful evangelistic meetings in other 
parts of this beautiful but needy country. 
  
Rigo is a very special man of God who has the gift of an evangelist.   
He is a graduate of three Billy Graham Association courses for 
evangelists.   During one of these courses in North Carolina, Rigo had 
the privilege of having dinner with Dr Graham.  
  
On the 5th of June, Rigo has been invited to London, England to attend 
Project Alpha’s school of evangelism.   This is a very intensive course 
on how to evangelize a country for Christ and invited only 
representatives from throughout the world will attend.   
  
This weekend while Judy and I will be having services in a church over 
the mountain in the south of the country, Rigo will be holding an 
evangelistic crusade in a rural area about an hour away.  Sunday 
afternoon, Laura & Rigo, Judy and I, will return to San Jose. Two days 
later (June 2nd) Judy and I leave for San Diego and on the 5th, Rigo 
leaves for London.  This is to say that neither the Vega nor Moore 
families are letting the grass grow under our feet.  Together our 
families have purposed to win all of Latin America to Christ. 
  

PERSONAL FROM ME: My Judy has been a "real trooper" in our 
200,000 plus miles of travel in the last two years.   In different countries 
Judy has seen (in our hotels) 5 inch cockroaches, 10 inch lizards, 
crabs with large claws, 2 and 3 foot Iguanas, rats, mosquitoes as big as 
a bird (little exaggeration), fleas, spiders of all sizes and kinds.   Most 
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insects do not bite me but all bite Judy and she seems to always have 
several swollen places on her arms and legs from bites.  She has yet to 
meet a woman or girl that she does not hug to express God's love and 
thus receives a transfer of fleas and bugs.  How grateful I am to have a 
wife who is a true helpmeet (a biblical term for a woman of God who 
undergirds her husband with love and prayer).   Last night my love of 
51 years fell down a long flight of stairs and is literally bruised all over.   
God's grace protected her from what could have been a fatal fall. 
 
 

 HOW WE NEED YOUR INTERCESSORY PRAYER 
 

1. Judy and I both need diminished pain and renewed strength 
 

2. This week is already full of opportunities to testify to HIS greatness 
(churches, pastors groups, television, radio, City Mayor, and the 
lost on the streets). 

 
3. Rigo has an unbelievable schedule before he leaves for three     

weeks of meetings in London. 
 

4. While Rigo is in England, Laura will be here in San Jose with their 
four children. 

 
5. Guatemala is on the verge of another revolution. We believe God 

wants us there, ASAP 
 

6. Pray for the USA to recognize it's need for revival. Ronald Reagan 
told a small group of pastors that, "America needs a spiritual 
revival".   Many of us today agree with what he said nearly thirty 
years ago. 

 
7. Latin America is on the verge of seeing genuine "Biblical revival". 

Pray that HE will visit a country and we will then allow HIM to bless 
country by country until all of the Americas praise HIS holy name. 

 

Love in the Lord to each of you from, 
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Charles and Judy Moore   and   Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2                    San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941                                    
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com 
 

 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 
 


